
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
3rd November 2017  
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

Just to inform you of the exciting news that we will be having some baby guinea pig 

visitors in school over the next few weeks with a view to them residing in the Art 

Room a couple of days each week. 

Please could you inform us if you ‘do not’ wish your child to handle them and if they 

have any allergies you have not yet made us aware of. 

I might add at this point that the piggies have been carefully selected for their easy 

going and kind temperaments and do not shed and are therefore are a low allergy 

breed. All Staffordshire County Council risk assessments have seen and signed off 

by the health and safety team.   

Keep checking the website for pictures and for their names which students are 

currently choosing!  

If you wish to discuss this further then please don’t hesitate to contact me at school.  

Kind regards  

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs J Potter 

Art Teacher  

 

 


